
 

Welcome to the first Nordic SIF meeting, Monday 22 November 

2010 in Stockholm 
  
The board of SWESIF invites the boards of DANSIF, FINSIF and NORSIF to a Nordic 

SIF meeting with the purpose of sharing ideas and experiences and discussing 

strategies and areas of co-operation. We see this as an opportunity to inspire each other 

and to share experience over the Nordic boarders. Matt Christensen, Executive 

Director of EUROSIF will participate and give his view on the strategy for EUROSIF 

and how national SIFs and EUROSIF can work together. 

 

Agenda 

 

12.30-13.15 Lunch 

 

13.15-13.45 Sustainable and Responsible investment in Europe – the way forward: 

 Matt Christensen, Executive Director of EUROSIF 

 

13.45-14.30 Local SIFs’ strategies: 10 minutes presentations of each SIF’s strategy, 

 current situation and successful activities.  

 

14.30-16.00    Coffee and break-out sessions to discuss strategic SIFs co-operation: 

 What are obstacles to obtain our goals as responsible investors? 

 Can we tackle these obstacles within the SIFs? 

 What topics are suitable for co-operation? 

 In what areas could we get the easiest leverage from working 

together? 

 How could the SIFs work together in practice? 

 What role should the SIFs have vis-à-vis UNPRI? 

  

16.00-17.00 Open seminar with Matt Christensen: Trends and development within 

 Europe from an SRI perspective. Eurosif SRI Study 2010. Europe vs. 

 Nordic. 

  

18.00  Dinner and sum-up discussions. The dinner is sponsored by:  

 

The meeting will take place at Ethix SRI Advisors, Stureplan 4c, floor 8, Stockholm, 

Sweden 

 

RSVP to Elin Bölske, Swesif Secretariat at swesif@swesif.org by November 12 

including if you have any dietary needs.  

Contact Ulrika Hasselgren, Swesif board at ulrika.hasselgren@ethix.se if you have any 

questions. We look forward to an interesting and important discussion and we 

welcome you to Stockholm!  
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